CITY OF MANZANITA

P.O. Box 129, Manzanita,OR 97130-0129
Phone (503) 368-5343 | Fax (503) 368-4145 | TTY Dial 711
ci.manzanita.or.us

The City of Manzanita City Council will hold its regular meeting on Wednesday, April 06, 2022 at 6:00
PM via zoom, go to www.ci.manzanita.or.us for log in information. This meeting will include a public
hearing to consider the following application:

Request: Application to Annex 4.06 acres into the City limits of Manzanita.

Applicant: Pine Grove Properties, Inc.

Owner: James P. Pentz

Location: The property is approximately located at the north end of Seaview Drive and

Meadows Drive. Necarney City County Road border the site along the south.
Assessor’s Map: 3N-10W-28, Tax Lot 1401
Plan Designation: Medium Density Residential (R-2).
Criteria: The Annexation request is evaluated against the Oregon Revised Statute
Chapter 222.111 to 222.177.

Persons interested in the proposal should become involved in the land use decision-making process.
Anyone desiring to speak for or against the proposal may do so in person or by representative at the
hearing. Written comments may also be filed with the City of Manzanita prior to the public hearing.
Written comments can be sent to planning@ci.manzanita.or.us. Or by mail at PO BOX 129, Manzanita,
OR 97130. All comments must be received prior to the public hearing to be included in the record. All
documents, evidence, and staff reports relied upon by the applicant, including a list of Manzanita Zoning
Ordinance approval criteria applicable to the request, are available for inspection at Manzanita City Hall
at no cost, or, copies can be obtained for $.25/page.

The City Council review is for the purpose of making a decision on the proposal. A decision by the City
Council to approve or deny the application will be based upon the above listed criteria and these criteria
only. At the hearing it is important that comments relating to the request pertain specifically to the
applicable criteria. Failure of an issue to be raised in the hearing, in person or by letter, or failure to
provide sufficient specificity to afford the decision-maker an opportunity to respond to the issue
precludes appeal to the Land Use Board of Appeals based on that issue.

A copy of the staff report will be posted on the city’s webpage, City Council — City Of Manzanita. A copy
may also be viewed for inspection at no cost, or, a copy can be obtained for $.25/page. If you need
any special accommodations to participate in the hearing, please notify City Hall 24-hours before the
meeting. For further information please contact Leila Aman, City Manager, Manzanita City Hall, 368-
5343, P.O. Box 129, Manzanita, Oregon 97130.
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